
Sandy Oberbroecklinq

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Mike Cole < mcole@bennettexplosives.com >

Thursday, July 17,2025 5:50 PM

Sandy Oberbroeckling
Re: Blasting Request

Sandy
Bennett Exptosives woutd [ike to request a Bl,asting Permit from the City of Dyersvitte la. for the month of
August 2025.

Thank you

Benne
Mike Cole
General Manager I Bennett Explosives

I rgsr 210th St., Manchester, lA 52057

L (sog) 363-2131

[i] mcole@ bennettexplosives.com

I **r.q uicksupplyco.com

ExpLosives lnc.

** This from outside Be Aware Links and Attachments.**


